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Recent Spate of EPA Action on PFAS Could
Have Far-Reaching Implications
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In the Legal Intelligencer article, “Recent Spate of EPA Action on PFAS Could Have Far-Reaching Implications,
partner Charlie Dennen explores two of the most significant recent EPA actions in its continuing effort to
regulate PFAS, as well as the likely effects of those actions. He also discusses the possible implications of the

Supreme Court’s widely anticipated repeal of the Chevron doctrine on the EPA’s recent PFAS actions.

To read the complete article, click here.
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